



NEWSLETTER

May 2023

<u>European School Education Platform user survey - Share with usyour priorities!</u>



eTwinning School Label 2023

We would like to congratulate the new eTwinning Schools 2023-2024 on their great achievement. After the entries had been submitted, the National Support Services carefully assessed the evidence provided and granted the eTwinning School Label to 4485 educational institutions.



eTwinning European Prizes 2023

Congratulations to the winners of the eTwinning Prizes 2023: Innovation and Education. Winners were chosen from the pool of winners from the past three years based on how innovative their project idea was. Let's get to know the 2023 Prize Winners!



2023 Online Workshop on Early Childhood Education and Care: Fostering innovation and creativity in early years with eTwinning

This year's ECEC online workshop took place from 29 to 31 March 2023 and focused on the impact of eTwinning on the transition from preprimary to primary education. Participants gained insights in innovative pedagogies and reflected on fostering crucial competences among little learners, while connecting with the wider early childhood community.



<u>'eTwinning for future teachers' experience at</u> <u>the Primary Education Course of Study at the</u> <u>University of Florence</u>

Teacher educators Laura Innocenti and Ilaria Giachi share their personal experiences and explain the not-so-secret ingredients that led them

to win the eTwinning Institution of the Year Award in 2022.

European School Education Platform and eTwinning are initiatives of the European Commission, funded by <u>Erasmus+</u> and operated by European Schoolnet (EUN Partnership), under a contract with the European Education and Culture Executive Agency (EACEA). The opinions expressed are those of the contractor only and do not represent the contracting authority's official position. © European Union, 2023

Reuse is authorised provided the source is acknowledged.

Dear eTwinner, You are receiving this newsletters because you had chosen to subscribe to the eTwinning newsletter (either in the old or in the new European School Education Platform). If you do not want to receive this newsletter <u>please click here to unsubscribe</u>.

<u>VISIT EUROPEAN SCHOOL EDUCATION PLATFORM I CONTACT US</u>